Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Finance
The Florida Office of Financial Regulation hereby gives notice: "On 8/6/2019 Klarna Inc. withdrew their Petition for Variance from paragraphs 69V-560.703(2)(a) and (c). The original petition (Published on 6/7/2019 Issue 45/111) was received on 5/9/2019 and sought a variance from the record collection and retention requirements under subsection 69V-560.703(2), Florida Administrative Code."

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Agency Clerk, Office of Financial Regulation, P.O. Box 8050, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-8050, (850)410-9889, Agency.Clerk@flofr.com.
